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Straw and Order!

.

We have been learning …

• Different ways of multiplying and dividing numbers.

• How to use various literary devices to create poetry. 

• How we can use Powerpoint to present text and graphics. 

• The miracles performed by Jesus. 

• Why the river Nile was so important to the Ancient Egyptians. 

• What a sarcophagus from Ancient Egyptian times may have looked like. 

• Developing ball control in football.

• Improving their stroke technique in swimming. 

Last week we gave out the last official homework before Christmas. Please 

continue to enjoy spending time reading with your child, learning spellings 

and improving their tables (including division) knowledge. This can be 

noted in their diary. 

Spellings

In your child’s diary you will find new spelling words. These are from our school spelling 

rules which will give the children transferable skills as they move through the year groups. 

These words are spelt using the ‘ei’ and ‘eigh’ pattern. We are completing activities relevant 

to these spelling patterns so the children become confident with the use of these. 

Last week the children finished their sculptures inspired by the work of Antony Gormley. 

They really enjoyed working with the clay and have produced splendid pieces. 

What a fantastic effort from 

all of the children for the 

Christmas play. We are very 

proud of you.  


